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Implementation of the share purchase programme

Alstom has decided to implement its share purchase programme to reduce the dilutive effect of the share
capital increase under the “Alstom Sharing 2009” plan offered to members of the Alstom Group saving plan
implemented on 30 April 2009. A maximum number of 800 000 shares will be purchased.

The Alstom share purchase programme, described in pages 225 and 226 of the Annual Report / Document de
Référence 2007/08 has been approved by the shareholders’ meeting of the Company held on 24 June 2009 in
its 10" resolution.

The Annual Report / Document de Référence 2007/08 is available on the internet site of the Company.
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